
The health and well-being of residents in capital cities should be first and foremost. All airports should have 
capped aircraft movements AND night operation curfews (like they have at Sydney Airport). There should be 
insistence that flight paths are identified and prioritised that have least possible impact to residents. The current 
Brisbane Airport operation presents significant risk to Brisbane - liveability, health, and environment. People are 
at breaking point! - we need our elected officials to put citizens before corporate profits and legislate. 


